
 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

 

 
The Next Monthly Meeting of 

 

The GLADES TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

is Thursday, MARCH 12 

9:40 am sharp-11:00 am 
 

 

at the Belle Glade City Hall 
Conference Room B 
 
 

 
 

Come hear an Update on County Commissioners’ 

 Glades Tour, Present a 7-minute report on your program’s activities, and Help Set Committee 

priorities for the coming year! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information on this meeting, please contact Pauline Haye at the Palm 
Beach County Planning Division, at 561-233-5300.    
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